
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 24 – 16th March 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 

Sports News: 
• Athletics – Congratulations to our Athletics team who got through the Regional Finals on 

Thursday. 
• Boys Football – On Thursday our Boys team played St Mary’s RC Primary School. After a hard 

fought match  
 
Science Week – We  celebrated British Science Week on Thursday with an exciting day of watery 
activities.  Children in KS1 enjoyed ‘Bubbles and Balloons’ and were excited by giant bubbles and whizzing 
balloons and were encouraged to explore the properties of materials by looking at the shapes of bubbles 
and whether a you can stick a skewer through a balloon.  KS2 children explored all the amazing properties 
of water with ‘It's Only Water’.  They explored absorbing water effectively, dissolving chemicals in it, and 
learned that you can squash, freeze and heat water to do all sorts of things. This interactive show saw 
children (and teachers) get a little wetter than they had expected! 
 
Clerk to Govenors – We have a position available for a Clerk to Governors. This paid role includes the 
preparation of agendas and minutes for the evening meetings of the Governing Body. Applicants should 
be computer literate with excellent communication skills and training will be given.  Please contact the 
office for further information. 
 
Clubs Update: 

• Next week Cooking Club is on Weds 21st and not Thurs 22nd March.  
• There will be NO App Building Club, Tag Rugby & Tchoukball on Thurs 22nd March. 

 
Rural Cinema – “Goodbye Christopher Robin” (Cert PG) is being shown at The Crawford Memorial Hall on 
Sun 18th March @ 11.30am. 

 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Year 3 & 4 Sports Enrichment Day will be on Weds 21st March. 
• The last Swimming Lessons for Year 3 for this term will be on Weds 21st March, it will start again 

18th April.  Year 3 will be doing PE on 28th March and will need to come into school in their PE kit 
as usual. 

• There is NO Celebration Collective Worship on Fri 23rd March. 
• Teacher Training Days (school closed to children) will be held on Fri 25th May & Mon 4th June. 

 
Books of the Week – Children in Mrs Roberts’ class have been reading ‘Each Peach Pear Plum’ by Allan 
Ahlberg. In this book, with your little eye, take a look and play 'I spy'! 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Thank you! 
We hope you had a great time at the 

disco – everyone seemed to really enjoy 
the new format with a little bit more 

space to run around! 
 

Our next event is a 
Family Bingo Night on 

Friday 11th May! 
 

Update on fundraising from the disco 
and Bags2School coming next week. 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 
`The core BSA Committee: 

Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue
Emily Lee – Chair 
(07989323997) 

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair 
(07928656855) 

Milly Deguara – Secretary 
Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


